
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 7th May 2021 
 
Our learning this week 
This week in English, we have continued our work around The Disgusting Sandwich story 
where we are writing a diary entry. We have practised using possessive apostrophes, have 
changed the story to our own class version and we have begun writing this in our own words. 
In Maths, we have started a new topic on fractions! First, we recapped wholes, equal and 
unequal groups before investigating what a half is and what a quarter is.  
 
Phonics/Reading 
Thank you to those parents who are doing an amazing job at supporting their child with 
reading at home. There are a number of children who are not reading regularly (some, not 
at all!) at home which is beginning to hamper their progress in reading. Reading is without 
doubt, the most important skill we can teach the children as it allows them to access all other 
areas of the curriculum This is vital in order for your child to be able to build on existing 
skills whilst providing a good opportunity for lots of reading for pleasure – promoting a love 
of reading.  
 
Parents Evening 
Please book a slot via the Schoolcloud website (see main school newsletter) if you haven’t 
already done so. Year Two dates are Monday 10th and Monday 17th May. 
 
My Maths/Spelling Shed 
Each Friday, new assignments will be set for children to consolidate the 
Maths/Spelling/Phonics learning the children have completed in school that week. Children 
have until the following Friday to complete these assignments so please encourage your child 
as this will support their learning. 
 

 
 


